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 ‘Pupils’ behaviour and attitudes to learning are exemplary’ 

‘The rich, exciting and highly creative curriculum is a significant strength 

of the school. This is a GOOD school.’  

(OFSTED 2019) 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Year 3 and Year 4 children,        

 

10th April 2024 

  

Year 3 and Year 4 Performance 

 

This year, Years 3 and 4 will be performing “Sardonyx – A Great and Glorious King” on Tuesday 16th 

April at 5.30pm. The performance will last approximately one hour.   

  

Tickets will be limited to two in total per child initially – please find the tickets attached. Please return 

any unwanted tickets to the school office or via your child’s class teacher so that we can re-allocate 

them. A Google form has been set up so that you can request any additional tickets which will be 

allocated on a first come first served basis: https://forms.gle/k8VyXjEUykLhPjkv8 

 

We regret that no child of primary age or younger may come to the performances as noise is very 

off-putting for the performers and the audience. All children in school will see the play at the dress 

rehearsal on Monday.  

 

There is no charge for the tickets but there will be a collection at the end. Donations will be split 

between the school PTA and a charity of the children’s choice (we will be having a vote in school).  

  

For the performance, the children will need to arrive back at school for 5.00pm. Please drop 

your child(ren) off at the front door so that they can make their way to classrooms to get 

changed. If you are watching the play, please continue to the hall where you will be admitted on 

production of a ticket.  

 

If you need the school to bring your child(ren) over to the classroom from after school club, please 

email the office to let us know.  

 

At the end of the performance, you will collect your child(ren) from the classroom doors, as you would 

at the end of the school day.  

 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to record the performance and hope you will be able to enjoy the 

live performance instead. You will be given an opportunity at the end of the performance to take a 

photo of your child(ren) for home use only. Photos are not permitted during the performance as 

it distracts the performers.   

  

Looking forward to seeing many of you on Tuesday evening.   

 

Yours sincerely,    

 

Cathryn Kilbey  

Head Teacher 

https://forms.gle/k8VyXjEUykLhPjkv8

